Niamh Thornton
— —\

From: Niamh Thornton

Sent: Wednesday 26 October 2022 12:08
To: Barry Corrigan

Subject: ABP-314232-22 Dart+ West

Hi Barry,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above referenced case.

The Board requires a copy of the updated Book of Reference/ Schedules taking into account the
additional/changed ownership details since the original schedule was submitted with the application.

This up to date copy of the schedule should also be uploaded to the standalone website.
Two hard copies and 1 soft copy of the updated Schedule is required.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Niamh



